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To the members of the House Judiciary Committee;

[ urge you to pass H5436A, the Assault Weapons Ban of 2025, to the Floor with a recommendation for passage.

These weapons were designed for one purpose. To kill large numbers of people quickly. And have been used to devastating
effect for that purpose time after time in the US.

We can't wait for a tragedy to happen in RI. After years of hearings, it's time for a vote.
Thank you, in advance, for this critical action to keep Rlers safe."

It's time to make this a law in RI!!!!

Patricia Cole

Narragansett RI

4017875710

Sent from my iPhone



